
 

 

 

Hi all, 

 

Thoughts and prayers as we journey closer to the end of term. Have 

 a read to find out what is going on ☺ . I will be away for most of this 

week as Jo explores a potential pastorate up North, we would really 

appreciate your thoughts and prayers. Neil is also away for a 

couple of days in the middle of the week.  

 

1. Thanks  

 

for all of your help with the Cheshunt open day. It was 

particularly great to see many different sectors of our 

community coming together for this.  

 

2. TDoR Service 

 

I will be leading a ctf wide service in our chapel to celebrate 

transgender identities and remember those who have been 

killed for their identity in the past year this Monday (20
th

 of 

November at 4.30pm) in 

the chapel followed by 

tea and coffee in the 

common room. All are 

welcome and I would 

really appreciate your attendance and support.  

 

3. ‘Big Issue’ 

 

On Thursday 23
rd

 November community afternoon will be an opportunity to discuss a ‘big issue’. 

The issue that has been suggested is Universal Credit and poverty. If you are interested, do some 

reading and bring your views.  

 

4. End of Term Survey - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R6Q2K95 

 

‘nuff said. 

 

5. New Testament Interviews  

 

will be taking place in the last week of term. Details about how to get involved will be in next 

week’s newsletter ☺ I look forward to our work on this.  

 

6. Lent Term Retreat 

 

will be on Tuesday the 16
th

 of January at Clare Priory. More details to follow but please pop the 

date in your diaries. This one really should be happening! 

 

 



 

 

7. CTF Rowing 

 

Would you like to learn to row/join in rowing? How very Cambridge! Westcott are keen to see if 

there can be male and female boats for the CTF to go in the Bumps! Anyone interested - can be 

complete novice – please contact Tomos Reed (tlr23@cam.ac.uk).  

 

8. College Photograph 

 

is being prepared and should be ready early next term ☺ It will be a bit of a new ordering system, 

but I reckon we should be fine! 

 

9. Christmas Party at Ridley 

 

10. Advent Service and Dinner – don’t forget to sign up and book 

rooms! 

 


